Thank you to all the 7th and 8th grade girls who participated in our 2023 track tryouts. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who have been selected to represent Spanish Fort Middle School during the 2023 track season (possible events listed beside each athlete – *limit of 3 events per athlete):  

Abram Lewondoski – 1600/800
Alex Cooke Williams – 1600/Long jump
Ashton Crone – 1600
Bartowsz Czarkowski – 1600/800
Brady Ishmael – 200/100
Brandon Marinho – Shot put/Discus
Bubba Gibbs – 1600/800
Cannon Sabol – 1600/800
Carsen Maxwell – 100/200/400
Cayden Campbell – 800
Christian Coumanis – 800
Christian Segar
Cody York – Long jump/triple jump/100
Conner Thurman – Shot/Discus
Garret Dewberry – 400
George Highsmith – Long jump/800
Grady Kick – 1600
Hayden Odom – 1600/800
Hayes Thomas – 1600/800/400
Jacob Sykora – 100/400/200/shot put
Jamar Potter – Long jump/triple jump/200
Julian Reddix 400/shot put
Liam Beall – Shot put/800
RJ Tourney – 1600/800
Ryan Silva – 800/400
Sawyer Clark – 100/400
Taren Barks – 1600/800
Thomas Fridge – 1600
Tripp Quinlivan – 800/1600
Tyler Lemoine – Discus/200/100
Walker Collins – Long Jump/triple Jump
William Conner – 100/400




All team members will meet with Coach Jones during PE on Monday, February 27 to discuss specifics regarding eligibility paperwork, uniform orders, transportation, practices, and meets.  Our first meet of the season will be Thursday, March 23 at Bay Minette.

